
My Records, My Choice



If you know someone who made 
an IAP or ADR claim for residential 
school abuse, please pass this card 
to them.

IAP and ADR records are being kept 
confidential and will be destroyed in 
September 2027. Until then, claimants 
may choose to get a copy of their 
records, or preserve them for history 
at the National Centre for Truth and 
Reconciliation.

For information:

1-877-635-2648 (toll free)

or

www.MyRecordsMyChoice.ca


